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Commodore's Report 

Dear Members

Where does the time go, Christmas is closing in on us fast. We just have one more big party this year then Mandy and the team can have a well-earned break for a couple of months. Our weekend trip to Bournemouth went down well The Hotel done us proud, I am sure someone will post a few pictures up shortly.
Mandy’s new microwave oven has arrived and this will be a great help in the galley. We have ordered three round table extensions to enable us to seat 8 to 9 people per table and make the seating arrangements more flexible. Jim has found us a contractor to replace the entrance staircase and is organising a team to make ready for the delivery which will be in the new year. Well done Jim.  Well that is all for now. Best wishes to you all.

Roy Nash
Commodore
November 2017
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Dates for your diary ... 

December
Saturday 9th                        Christmas Party
Sunday 10th                        Children's Christmas Party
Sunday 31st                        New Year’s Eve Party

Please ensure that should you wish to attend any of the above events, that your names are put down on the noticeboard at the club as soon as possible.  Thank you.

With regards to the above forthcoming functions, please don't forget that the club is always looking for members to volunteer and help organise these events.  If you don't feel that is something that you can do, you can always offer to help with the decorations, which are usually done on a Friday evening, and help is always required to clear tables, wash up, tablecloths to be laundered.

There are many jobs and so few people ... can you give any time to help?
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WMC AGM

Please find attached the Statutory Notice covering the clubs 57th AGM, which is
to be held on Sunday 14th January 2018, together with a notification regarding members standing down from committee positions and advising of those members offering to serve the club again in 2018.

Also attached is a nomination form to be properly completed, proposed and seconded by any member wishing to stand for any Flag Officer, Executive Officer
or Committee position.

Best Regards

Rob Fry
Honorary Secretary, Weybridge Mariners Club 
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The annual remembrance service was held on Sunday 12th November at WMC, beginning at 10.30am. The weather was excellent and the service went ahead with a good turnout. We had Nimrod played and sung traditional patriotic hymns to follow the Cenotaph event in London. The flags on the balcony were lowered to half-mast and the doors opened so that walkers on the opposite bank could enjoy the service along with the minutes silence.

The event was organised by Chris and Linda and was extremely professional. The buffet lunch, run by Mandy, had a great spread of food and cakes with tea and coffee, which was enjoyed by all at the end of the ceremony. The bar afterwards was run by Phil.

I believe this was the first even of the kind held by any boating club on the Thames, and should now be a fixture for every year. The numbers of people should grow steadily, with guests welcome to take part on this solemn occasion.

A great event for this special Sunday, so that people are reminded of the sacrifices made in Two World Wars and other more recent military conflicts. This event may grow in popularity to equal the Dunkirk Vets event, judging by the turnout.

Any additional profit from the buffet will be donated to the Royal British Legion. 


David Perry
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A plea regarding Tea towels and cook’s aprons

Dear Members

It is fantastic that so many members are good enough to take home and launder the soiled table linen, used tea towels and work splattered cook’s aprons that always result from our social functions, but we now have a problem, which is that those marvellous members who have done the club's laundry haven't got around to bringing back our fresh and clean tea towels and cooks aprons!  I have just found a couple of the club’s tea towels that have been laundered and then mixed in with our own tea towels in our kitchen drawer, which will be taken back to club.

If you are one of those super members, who have laundered our tea towels and cook’s aprons, please bring them back to the club as soon as possible, or let Mandy Hoyle know that you have them and when you will be bringing them back.  If we do not hear from you, and if we do not receive the tea towels and cook’s aprons before we start work on the next function, then the club will have to spend lots of money buying replacement ones.

Thank you.

Rob Fry
Honorary Secretary 
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ATYC Update

Dear Members

Please see latest ATYC letter on the Club Notice Board or on the ATYC Website.
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Margery Quick

It is my sad duty to advise members that Honorary Life Member Margery Quick passed away.  Margery was one of the original members of the club, when we occupied the old barge moored by Terry Tappin's boat yard, on the Weybridge side of the river.

I know that every member will join me in expressing our condolences to Margery's husband and family.

Best Regards

Rob Fry
Honorary Secretary
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Skittles
 

As you know, the club recently purchased a new Skittle Ally to replace the one lost due to the clubhouse fire in 2006.  It is planned to hold regular monthly skittles evenings, commencing in January 2018, which will be published in the 2018 programme and diary.

Kind Regards

Rob Fry
Honorary Secretary
Joke Corner  ... 



	
  




